July 9, 2013

	The Scott County Commission met in a special meeting on July 9, 2013 at 8:00 a.m. at the Scott County Courthouse.  Members present were Chairman James Minnix, members Jerry Buxton and Gary Skibbe, and County Clerk Pam Faurot.

	8:00	Gary Schlappe and Theresa Dasenbrock with Lewis, Hooper and Dick, LLC joined the meeting.

	The Commission, Pam, Gary and Theresa prepared the 2014 Budget for Scott County.  This preliminary 2014 Budget will be published for review by the public and a public hearing will be held on Tuesday, August 6, 2013 at 3:00 p.m. for public comment.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	With no further business, the meeting adjourned.
